
i am writing in opposition to this bill that prohibits unlicensed practitioners of alternative well being care, which includes Life 
Coaching, and Hypnotherapy and Spiritual Practitioners.
I have personally benefited greatly from individuals who provide these services and I fear that by requiring them obtain the licenses 
and other state mandated requirements will eliminate my ability to obtain the benefit of their services at a price I can afford. I am on 
a very limited income and having these services available to me  has greatly contributed to my quality of life.   


